
 
 

 

 

The Department of Cognitive and Brain Sciences at Ben-Gurion University is seeking 

to fill tenure-track, open rank, faculty position, with a start date of October 1, 2018.  

 

We are seeking candidates interested in an interdisciplinary approach to brain and cognition, 

whose research program focuses on one or more of the following areas: 

 Philosophy of cognitive science 

 Psycholinguistics and/or neurolinguistics 

 Cognitive neuroscience 

 Computational modeling of cognitive capacities 

Applications will be considered based on merit, priority will be given to applicants with a 

research program in Philosophy or Linguistic.  Successful individuals are expected to 

establish, and independently fund a research program that synergizes with the interests of 

other members of the cognitive and brain science communities at BGU, and to contribute to 

the teaching and administrative efforts in the department.   

 

Applications should be submitted by e-mail to Prof. Galia Avidan, Department Chair, at 

galiaa@bgu.ac.il. In the subject line of the email please write ‘Application to Tenure track 

position – Cognitive and Brain Sciences Department’. 

Applicants should include a curriculum vitae, description of research and teaching interests, 

selected reprints and arrange for three letters of recommendation. Applications must be 

received electronically or postmarked by November 1st, 2017.  
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